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Dr. Ralph Carter Calls for Moratorium COVID-19 Vaccines and for their exclusion from
North Carolina childhood vaccine schedule

Raeford, North Carolina - At Tuesday night’s meeting (February 20, 2024) of the Rockfish
Community Volunteer Board, Dr. Ralph Carter, an orthopedic surgeon from Laurinburg who is
running for North Carolina House District 48, seconds the calls for a global moratorium on
COVID-19 vaccines.

Dr. Carter stated, “I'm calling on the government to suspend manufacture and marketing of the
COVID-19 vaccines.” Further clarifying and extending his position, he also calls on the North
Carolina Department of Health and Human Services to reject inclusion of these genetic
injections from the North Carolina childhood vaccine schedule.

He is adding his voice to a growing chorus of experts who call for withdrawal of these products,
including Dr. Joseph Ladapo, the Surgeon General of Florida, and Dr. Peter McCullough,
world-renowned cardiologist and epidemiologist.

“There is mounting evidence that not only are these vaccines ineffective, but they are also
unsafe,” said Dr. Carter. “Even the captured CDC’s Voluntary Vaccine Adverse Event Reporting
System (VAERS) - an inadequate post-marketing monitoring system which dramatically
underreports injuries and deaths - demonstrates that these are the most dangerous ‘vaccines’
ever reported in that system. It would clearly be absurd to risk giving them to our children.”

Dr. Carter spoke out against the government interfering with life, liberty, and the pursuit of
happiness by denying citizens their private property rights to their own bodies. “The sovereignty
of one’s own person - which includes mind, body, and soul - is implicit in the inalienable rights



identified in our national and state founding documents. No government, no employer, no
potentate, can tell you that you must undergo any invasive procedure.”

To learn more about Dr. Carter and his campaign, please visit www.ralphcarterforhouse.com.
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